
From: Steve Sorensen [mailto:steve.ak.ranch@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, February 14, 2011 9:09 PM 
To: Rep. Alan Dick; Rep. Bob Miller; Rep. David Guttenberg; Rep. Scott Kawasaki; Rep. Steve Thompson; 

Sen. John Coghill; Rep. Tammie Wilson 
Cc: Sen. Albert Kookesh; Sen. Joe Thomas; Sen. Joe Paskvan 

Subject: HJR 4 and HB 30 

 

Key to Alaska's vitality is its transportation system. I vigorously support HJR 4 – the 

constitutional amendment to re-instate a dedicated transportation fund and HB 30 - the enabling 

statutes for the fund.  This is long overdue and is sorely needed legislation and will greatly 

benefit interior Alaska. The Senate needs to get on board and proactively support this 

legislation.   

 

Sincere Regards, 

 

Steve Sorensen  P.E. 

 

"We loved a great many things - birds and trees and books and all things beautiful, and horses 

and rifles and children and hard work and the joy of life."         Teddy Roosevelt 
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